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Chestnut Cafe – Fresh School Lunches for Parramatta North Public School 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to introduce Chestnut Cafe as the new school lunch supplier for Parramatta 
North Public School! 

As a local small business, we have been proudly serving fresh, high-quality food since 
2021. Our team is passionate about providing nutritious and delicious meals made fresh 
daily, without artificial additives or preservatives. 

We understand the importance of healthy and convenient lunches for students, and we 
are committed to delivering freshly prepared meals directly to your school Monday to 
Friday. 

Our Service Details: 

✅ Lunches prepared fresh daily and delivered to the school.​
✅ Available Monday to Friday – giving you a hassle-free option every school day.​
✅ Easy online ordering for quick and convenient meal planning. 

How to Order 

Orders are placed online using the Spriggy Schools app (www.spriggyschools.com.au).​
To open an account, simply visit the Spriggy Schools website and follow the prompts—it 
takes no more than 5 minutes to set up, and you’ll be ready to order. 

🔹 Order cut-off for same-day lunch is 8:00 AM.​
🔹 You can choose to order for the day or schedule orders up to three weeks in advance. 

If you have any special dietary needs, would like us to offer additional menu options, or have 
feedback, we’d love to hear from you! 

📧 Contact us at: admin@chestnutcafe.com.au​
📞 02 9682 6553 

We look forward to providing fresh, wholesome meals to your children every day! 

Warm regards,​
The Chestnut Cafe Team 
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